May 5, 2019

Dear members of Council,



My name is Kate Thompson. I live in Kincardine. I think we should start a municipal composting program. This would reduce waste and help the environment.

I know that there are solar cones and that the yard dump will take compost and I think that they are very effective, but the solar cones don't work very well in the winter. Also, I don't think that a lot of people will want to drive to the dump just to drop off their own compost.

My family wants to help the earth so we have a solar cone and a composting bin, but we still generate a lot of food waste. My family is also going to start a worm bin to do worm composting to help the environment.

I think a composting program would be a good idea because people wouldn't have to do anything other than putting their compost on the road. So I hope you will consider starting a municipal composting program. I really appreciate the earth so I think that this will be a very good idea.

Sincerely,

Kate Thompson